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Alysha Dyjach

From: noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 9:31 PM
To: clerks
Subject: New Response Completed for Delegation Request Form

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello, 
 
Please note the following response to Delegation Request Form has been submitted at Friday 
December 1st 2023 9:27 PM with reference number 2023-12-01-067. 

 Name of Delegate(s) (comma separated)  
Norman Proctor, Scott Luke, Kenneth Leitch  

 Delegation Status  
Representing a Group / Organization / Business  

 Name of Group / Organization / Business  
Warlords Hockey  

 Subject Matter  
Ice Time  

 Committee/Council Meeting that you would like to attend  
County of Brant Council  

 Recommendation to Council / Committee (Please indicate below what action you 
would like the County of Brant to take with respect to the above-noted subject 
matter).  
We are looking for firm ice allotments to continue building our hockey program, we’ve 
been an ice user in Brant County for over 5 years and Zorra for over 5 years as well. We 
would like to focus our programs in an area like Burford but Ice allotments continue to 
prohibit our growth. We have many Brant county kids that participate in our programs  

 Contact Name  
Norman Proctor  

 Contact Phone Number  
  

 Email Address  
Warlordshockey@outlook.com  

 Mailing Address  
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 Will a PowerPoint presentation be made?  
No  

 
 
[This is an automated email notification -- please do not respond]  




